
Subject: ATTENTION! IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT REGARDING NEW 
INSURANCE CARRIER; PLEASE FORWARD TO CLUB MEMBERS 

From: Nicki Schwab President FGCMD 

Members of the Federated Garden Clubs of MD, 
  
The Federation has changed its Liability Insurance to a new carrier. 
  
We will now be working with a new agency. 
  
Here is the contact information you will need for your club events. Please notify the 
Moscker Insurance Agency, and identify your club as a member of the Federated 
Garden Clubs of MD, Inc. 
You can give the dates of the event and the location for a certificate of insurance. 
  

 Moscker Insurance Agency , Inc. 
302 Ritchie Hwy, Severna Park, MD 21146 

phone:410-544-6104 
Fax: 410-544-4374 

  
Agent Sean Forrester 

SForrester@MosckerInsurance.com 
  

Lisa Vann, CISR, Customer Service Agent 
lvann@MosckerInsurance.com 

  
  

If you have a certificate from the Cochran Agency, it is no longer valid, and you will have 
to request a new certificate of insurance from the Moscker Agency. It can be emailed to 
you. 
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